PARTRIDGE SNOW & HAHN v

PS&H Partner Jack Partridge Spoke at Providence Art
Club

PS&H Partner, Jack Partridge spoke at the Providence Art Club’s Artist Night meeting on Wednesday,
September 26th.

Jack spoke to the membership and guests with respect to issues relating to artists, their work, and estate
planning. Jack has many artists as clients, and has faced a number of their issues with regard to inventory of
work and how best to resolve issues from a point of view of personal planning, estate planning, and taxation.

For more information on The Providence Art Club, click here.
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